
 

 

On 12th July, we will be having class 

sports days.  

Sadly we can’t invite parents and fam-

ilies to attend this year, but children 

will need to come to school dressed in 

P.E. kit, with sun lotion, hat and 

plenty of water. They will also 

need a packed lunch.  

We have had a super couple of weeks learning all about electricity and applying our learning to 
the design and creation of  night-lights. The children have responded brilliantly to the iterative   
design process of design and making  — evaluating and improving their original ideas and 
showing great ‘growth mindset’ as they work to overcome challenges of failing circuits and de-
sign ideas that need tweaking!  

Take a look at the school website for more photos from across all classes. 

YEAR FOUR 

 

Last week, the children took 

part in the Multiplication 

Test Check. We have been very proud of 

the way they have approached learning of 

their tables through TTRockstars and other 

strategies.  

 

 

Our last topic of the year ‘You are what 

you Eat’ is all about Food and Digestion. 

The children will be learning all about the 

Digestive System, finding out about their 

teeth and creating different fillings for 

sandwiches, rolls etc. for a final picnic at 

the end of the term.   

In English, we will be writing letters of 

complaint about a dreadful  restaurant 

experience! 


